
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

June Newsletter 
 
 

 

 
                   School’s out for summer! 

To all Davison families, enjoy the summer break, warmer weather, 
lake/pool days, smores by the fire and family time. 

 

Thank you! 

We would like to thank Davison SCC for all you did throughout the 
school year! We appreciate you. 

Thank you to each and every parent, grandma, grandpa, foster family and friends 
for making sure our students get to school on time, preparing lunches for them, 

helping with homework or reading, and the list goes on.  



Last but not least, THANK YOU to our awesome teachers, EA’s 
and Principal! Davison School would not be the same without 

you! Enjoy the well-deserved summer break! 

 

Summer Reading program… 

Ahoy, me hearties! Set yer sights on a summer full o’ tales and treasure! 

Don’t be lettin’ the dreaded summer slide steal yer smarts! 

Keep yer readin’ skills sharp as a cutlass this summer! 

Here be four ways to keep yer noggin shipshape: 

1. Grab the Pirate Treasure Map & Readin’ Log. 
   Set sail on a voyage through 30 mighty tales! Log each book ye conquer, 
give it a captain’s star rating, and colour a square on yer treasure map for 
each book ye plunder with yer eyes! 

2. Snag a black-and-white book from the library’s hoard. 
   Read it cover to cover, add a splash o’ colour, and return it on Meet the 
Teacher night — August 28th. 

3. Join the TD Summer Readin’ Program at the public library. 
   Sign the scroll, make landfall at least once this summer, and claim             Yo ho ho and happy readin'!  
 yer spot among the crew! 
4. Enter the GSSD Summer Readin’ Contest! 
   Just one brave soul is all it takes to make a splash — enter at least once! 

For each task ye complete... 

Ye’ll earn a chance at the grand treasure o’ bounty — gold, glory, and braggin’ rights await! 

So hoist the sails, crack open those books, and let the adventures begin! 

 

 

 

 

 



Year-End Awards 

Well done to all of our students for working hard this year and congratulations to all our award 
winners! We are very proud of each and every student in our school. 

 

Melville Fire Department Visit Davison School 

On Thursday, June 5th Melville Fire Department came to visit our school to tell us all about fire 
safety and they even brought a special friend, Sparkie the Fire Dog. Stop, drop and roll! 

 

 

 

 



School Swimming 

We would like to thank the City of Melville for inviting our school to enjoy some splashing 
around with our classmates. It was a lot of fun, like always! 

  

Track and Field Meet 

On June 11th, 2025 we had six Grade 4 and two Grade 5 athlete Golden Ticket 
holders that made it to the Showcase Track Meet at Century Field in 
Yorkton.  There were athletes from of the schools in our division and Davison 
Dogs did not disappoint!   

The athletes were all very respectful and great representatives of our school.  LOTS of them got 
personal bests and some even competed in multiple categories!  The times and measurements 
were so close in every single event – lots of medals were determined by hundredths of a 
second! A special mention to some of us that brought home some hardware 
– aka medals!   



Stamina was evident for Kylan when he received his bronze medal in the 800m race.  A strong 
finish was all that was needed for Nya and her bronze medal in the 800m race!  Vienna leaped 
over the bar to get a bronze medal in High Jump!  And speed was the name of the game for our 
GOLD MEDAL CHAMPION, Aleah, in the ladies 100m final!  Great job to all of our athletes and 
we are very proud to have you in as part of our Davison Dogs! 

 

 

End of the Year Activities 

 
We Learn Day 
On Tuesday, June 17th we held our We Learn Day.  
There were lots of activities to choose from including  
perogy making, baseball, gardening and fire safety to name a 
few.  
 



A special thanks to all the volunteers who helped.  

• Yvonne Crowe & the Art Club – Water Color 
• Melville Heritage Museum 

• Carma Cechanowicz – Soup and Buns 

• Victoria Yellow Wings – Powwow Culture 

• Quilters Guide - Quilting 

• Laurie Frick - Perogies  

• Jordan Cooper - Electricity 

• Jordan Keller & Wade Kohlenberg - Baseball 

• Melville Fire Department – Fire Safety 

• Andrew Martinook – Train Safety 

• Jen Stein & Anna – Railway Museum 
• Becky Gregory - Bannock  
• Doug Braun – Disc Golf 
• Aden Neuman – Gardening 

Thank you to Ms. Lang for organizing the day for us. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 



Kindergarten Graduation & Grade 6 Farewell  
With Kindergarten Graduation, we certainly had a feeling of happiness and pride for our 
students moving on to Grade 1, where it was a bit more of a bittersweet feeling at the Grade 6 
Farewell. We hope grade sixes enjoy the BIG School (MCS) and don’t miss us too much! 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Indigenous Day @ MCS 
Our students had the privilege to join Indigenous day at MCS. It was a day filled with fun and 
games and our students enjoyed every second! 

 
 

Agriculture in the Classroom 
Our students made some edible soil and tacos in class!  

 



Take Note 
 
REPORT CARDS ARE NOT BEING PRINTED AND SENT HOME.  YOU CAN ACCESS YOUR 
CHILD’S/CHILDRENS’ REPORT CARDS ON EDSBY.  ALSO PLEASE FIND YOUR 
CHILD’S/CHILDRENS’ SUPPLY LISTS FOR NEXT YEAR ON OUR DAVISON SCHOOL WEBPAGE.  
https://dav.gssd.ca/about/school-supplies 
AND NEXT YEAR’S SCHOOL CALENDAR CAN BE FOUND HERE: 
https://www.gssd.ca/download/508952  

 
 
Dates to Remember 
• Tuesday, July 1st  School Cash – available to pay school fees 

• Thursday, August 28th  Backpack drop-off/Meet the teacher from 5:30 – 7:00 p.m. 

• Tuesday, September 2  First Day of Classes for 2025-2026 School Year 

https://dav.gssd.ca/about/school-supplies
https://www.gssd.ca/download/508952
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